
 

 

TCDXA MEETING MINUTES 

January 16, 2017 

Pub 42 Restaurant 

New Hope, MN 

CALL TO ORDER: 

The meeting was called to order at 6:10 PM by president Mike Sigelman, KØBUD.  

ATTENDANCE: 

There were 31 members in attendance. 

TREASURER’S REPORT: 

The report for January is attached. Contributions (dues) for 2017 are now due. Check the roster 

page on the website to make sure you are paid up for 2017. You can make your contribution using 

PayPal or by mail. See the home page for links. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS:  

2017 Officers and Board members are: 

 President – Mike Sigelman, KØBUD 

 Vice President – Mark Endorf, WAØMHJ 

 Sec/Treas – Pat Cain, KØPC 

 DX Donation Mgr – Matt Holden, KØBBC 

 Board Member – Scott Wright, KØMD 

Services for John Bravis, WØEKS (SK), will be held Saturday January 21st. See the obituary in the 

Star Tribune for details. 

Bill, ACØW, and Pat, KØPC, will be in Turks & Caicos for the ARRL DX CW contest in February. 

They will operate the contest as VP5K and other times using VP5/home call. 

OLD BUSINESS: 

None. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

http://www.tcdxa.org/roster.php
http://www.tcdxa.org/roster.php
http://www.tcdxa.org/#donate
http://www.startribune.com/obituaries/detail/176701/?fullname=john-h-bravis,-w%C3%98eks
http://www.startribune.com/obituaries/detail/176701/?fullname=john-h-bravis,-w%C3%98eks


None. 

DRAWING: 

$131 was collected for the drawing and three winners received $20 each: WØZX, KEØL, and 

WØPR. The balance of $71 went to the club treasury. 

PROGRAM: 

Eric Swartz, WA6HHQ, one of the founders of Elecraft was our speaker. He gave a great overview 

of Elecraft products and the DXpeditions that have used them. 

ADJOURNMENT: 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 PM. 

 

Pat Cain, KØPC 

TCDXA Secretary/Treasurer 

  



 


